
Borough of Pitcairn
Zoning/Hearing Notice

Notice  is  given  that  the
Borough  of  Pitcairn  Zoning
Hearing Board will conduct a
Hearing  on  June 3,  2024  at
5:00 pm in Council Chambers
at 609 Broadway, Pitcairn, PA
15140  concerning  a  request
for variances to use property
as  a  commercial  structure.
The addresses subject to the
appeal  is  318  Wall  Avenue,
Pitcairn  PA  15140.  Michael
Bolen, Borough Manager.


